
ACPS Enrollment Process Update 11/2024 

 
 

We are updating our enrollment process to go digital! Using our new online platform by 

Powerschool, we are able to eliminate paper in favor of an easy to use and mobile friendly 

process. Now, to enroll a new student into ACPS, parents and guardians can use the link below 

to register. This will capture all the information we need to begin the registration process. A few 

things to note: 

 

● To register, you must make an account with our platform. This will require an email 

address. If you do not have an email address, a free one can be made using one of the 

services in the links below, or any alternative email service. 

○ Gmail: https://accounts.google.com/signin 

○ Yahoo: https://login.yahoo.com/account/create 

○ Outlook: https://signup.live.com/?lic=1 

● Once submitted, our team will review the information submitted for accuracy and 

completion. The registration process is not complete until the parent or guardian 

receives confirmation. We will reach back out if any information is missing or needs 

clarification. 

 

We are looking forward to the new opportunities this platform presents our district. This will 

streamline the process and allow for us to better serve students and families as they begin their 

journey with us at ACPS.  

 

● Powerschool New Student Enrollment Link: Powerschool Enrollment 

 

OR scan the QR code below to access the link.  

https://accounts.google.com/signin
https://login.yahoo.com/account/create
https://signup.live.com/?lic=1
https://enrollment.powerschool.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=200002087&culture=en

